
1. First we talked about what went well on World Book 

Day.  All agreed that we’d like to dress up again next year. 

Most wanted to take reading buddies as well.  Although the 

book swap was considered a good idea, some classes fed 

back that there hadn’t been enough books brought into school, which led 

to some disappointment. So we agreed that we should have an alternative 

activity next year, for example reading with a child from another year 

group.  

 

2. Most classes handed back Mrs Pitt’s Healthy Lifestyle 

survey with lots of thoughtful contributions.  Thank you! 

Mrs Pitt will use your ideas to plan a Healthy Lifestyle 

Week in the Summer Term.  

 

3.  School council members fed 

back the results of their vote and 

the majority of classes wants op-

tion 1 (Cosy corner inside school with 

bean bag) closely followed by option 2 (a new game for 

each class for wet play). So we started doing some in-

ternet research on things to buy from our 

£278.50 to equip our brand new cosy corner.  

Watch this space! 

 

 

 

5th School Council Meeting 
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A C T I O N  P O I N T S  F O R  

C L A S S  C O U N C I L :  

 School council members 

to feed back about new 

cosy corner to classes 

during class council.  

 Mrs Jähnigen to talk to 

Miss Basset and Mr As-

ton about possible loca-

tion of cosy corner.  

 

N E X T  S C H O O L  

C O U N C I L  ME E T I N G :  

To be confirmed 


